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From: Lynn Travis

To: DeJong Annola
Subject: Written Testimony in Support of Senate Bill 700
Date: Thursday, April 04, 2013 5:46:16 PM

Dear Chair Prozanski and Committee Members,

I am writing as a citizen not directly affected by gun violence. Despite that, | am in
support of efforts to increase gun safety, including universal background checks. |
hope you can accept this modest communication as further evidence that the
majority of your constituents support sensible efforts to reduce gun violence.

Thank you, Lynn M. Travis, Portland, Oregon
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